
There will be no change in Clark County School District (CCSD) meal prices for the 2019-20 school year. 

Breakfast prices –  $1.25 for elementary school 
$1.50 for middle school and high school 

Lunch prices –  $2 for elementary school 
$3.25 for middle school and high school

The Food Service website, ccsd.net/foodservice, provides pricing information, nutrition policy as 
well as the approved snack and beverage list. It also includes a link to myschoolbucks.com, where it 
is possible to make online payments to a student’s meal account and view what items your child 
has purchased.

Digital Menus
The Food Service Website also links to the digital platform where the school menus and nutrition 
details can be found: ccsd.nutrislice.com. Menus are available for Breakfast, Lunch and Supper. Hot 
suppers are now being served for free at over 70 schools throughout the district. Visit 
ccsd.nutrislice.com to see if your school is participating in the supper program. During the summer 
months, you may also check ccsd.nutrislice.com for a list of participating sites serving free meals to 
all children ages 18 and under. Over 120 schools offer this free meal service as of Summer 2019.

Free or Reduced-price Meals
Many students are eligible for free or reduced-price meals through the National School Lunch Program available in all CCSD schools. 
The program provides nutritious meals (breakfast and lunch) every school day and does not identify students who receive a free meal 
from those who pay for meals. The income guideline eligibility chart is available at
fns.usda.gov/school-meals/income-eligibility-guidelines.

For prompt processing of applications, please apply online at myschoolapps.com. This website is user friendly and speeds up the 
approval process, and it is more accurate. A new application must be submitted each new school year. Online applications will be 
available beginning July 1, 2019, through myschoolapps.com.  Paper applications will be available at Back to School Fairs at local malls 
and in schools. Please submit applications as soon as possible to allow time for processing. Parents are advised that benefits will not 
begin until the application is processed and approved by the Food Service Department.  Applications for meal benefits may be 
submitted at any time throughout the school year.

Students who qualified for free or reduced-price meals at the end of the last school year may eat according to last year’s eligibility 
status while applications for the current year are processed.  However, last year’s eligibility will expire on Sept. 23, 2019. Students 
without an approved 2019-20 application after that date will be required to pay for meals.

Anyone who needs assistance or has questions regarding the application may call 1-800-819-7556 or email 
myschoolmeals@nv.ccsd.net.

Special Diet Renewals
At the beginning of the school year, please review your student’s special diet with the school’s Health Office. The forms to renew, 
update or discontinue a special diet may be found at https://ccsd.net/departments/food-service/special-diets.
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